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10th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

At Northampton School for Girls we are fully committed to delivering a careers programme, of the highest 

quality, for all of our students and are very excited about a number of upcoming events.  

 

Work experience and Careers day 

Over the course of the summer term, we plan to deliver a number of events across the key stages to support 

our growing careers provision.  

From Monday 5th July our year 12 students are due to complete a week-long work experience placement. We 

are currently seeking employers, either self-employed, small businesses or larger organisations to facilitate 

placements for this week. We would be very interested to hear from you if you, or your organisation, are 

able to offer a work experience placement for one of our students.  

We also have a number of opportunities for business representatives to work with our year 10 students on a 

careers day in July. We would be delighted if you, or another family member, would be willing to share your 

experience of your profession. Alongside this opportunity we are also keen to welcome local organisations 

and professions for a careers fair to raise our students’ awareness of the wide range of career and 

educational opportunities that lie ahead of them. If you feel you could support us in any of these 

opportunities, please complete the Can you help? form here.  

 

Careers Hub 

The NSG Careers Hub has been up and running for a number of months now for students and parents; it 

brings together a range of information in a place that is easy for all to access. The Careers Hub offers guides 

for parents, information about career pathways, both within NSG and beyond and directs students to 

opportunities and experiences that are currently available. We would welcome your thoughts on the ‘Hub’ 

and would like to invite all parents to complete a short feedback form which can be found here. 

 

NSG Alumni 

At NSG we take great pride in knowing what students have gone on to do and the different pathways they 

have followed. If you, or a family member are an alumnus of Northampton School for Girls, we would love to 

hear from you. Please complete this form to register on our alumni database.   

 

http://www.nsg.northants.sch.uk/
https://sites.google.com/nsg.northants.sch.uk/nsgcareershub/can-you-help
https://sites.google.com/nsg.northants.sch.uk/nsgcareershub/home
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5gZHRybJZ20BJ32tLzRqJcG1dMva68xN4D1nQa2mhlrS1OQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tKVayhxQBmDj1m9cp6XQKK13aXOKKSVSXhCWt56u5EA/edit
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We fully recognise the importance of opening students’ eyes to the vast array of career opportunities. If you 

have any suggestions or ideas of how we could further our provision in this area then please do get in touch.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Megan Martin 
Specialist Leader of Education leading on Careers 
 


